SNOW REMOVAL
FRIENDLY
REMINDER

After each measurable snow fall, please
make sure snow is removed around your
garbage and recycling receptacles. This
includes residential and commercial carts,
rural dumpsters, and commercial dumpsters.
Broken carts due to snow removal are the
homeowner or business owner's
responsibility. Thank you and have a safe
winter!




